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U.P. Engineering and Architectural Liter.se flo. 21-20275-01
Associates Docket No. 030-18186

ATTN: John Sullivan
President

100 Portage Street
Houghton, til 49931

Dear Mr. Sullivan:

SUSJECT: tt0TICE OF VIOLATION DATED flARCH 25, 1992

This acknowledges receipt of your letter dated April 14, 1992, in response to
our letter dated March 25, 1992, transmitting a Notice of Violation.

We have reviewed your corru cive actions, which appear to be adequate, and
have no further questions at this time. These corrective artions will be
examined during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

Gary L. Shear, Chief
Nuclear flaterials Inspection
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